
 

September 13 – 16, 2021 

 Hello Juneau golfers. The Fall Memorial Tournament is ON!!!!!!!!!  

We want to thank all the members who expressed their interest in having a tournament in light of possible restrictions 

on travel and gatherings. In response the tournament committee has made the following changes. 

1. The indoors awards banquet is a go!. When I emailed the membership in May, indoor dining was subject to 

strict COVID proceedures and we chose to move the awards ceremony outdoors.  As of now, indoor dining 

restrictions have been lifted and we are proceeding with the awards ceremony in the banquet room. The State 

of Oregon reviews these procedures weekly, I will keep you posted. 

2. Shotgun starts are a go!  When I emailed the membership in May, shotgun starts were not allowed at Eagle 

Crest. As a result, we planned to go off split tees with assigned tee times.  As of 7/6/2021, shotgun starts are 

back on and the membership will be able to gather in the morning for announcements, drawings and pictures. 

The State of Oregon reviews these procedures weekly, I will keep you all posted.    

3. Refunds.   As always, all registration fees paid to the Juneau Golf Club are 100% refundable until the date of the 

tournament. The only exception to that are the buffets and they are refundable until the 10th of September. This 

is because the catering staff need a head count three days prior to the event. 

We are offering a $75.00 discount for registration prior to August 6th. Please note the last day to mail all registrations 

is August 23rd. After that please contact Lucas at juneaugolf2021@gmail.com or text him at 907-209-1638.  

There is a link on the registration form that will take you to the Juneau Golf Club website to pay online. Also on the 

registration form is the address to mail your form and check to if you prefer. 

 We are also offering limited play options again this year for those of you who want to attend and only play a few of the 

tournament days and attend some of the other functions.  To find out more about your options and their cost, contact 

Lucas at the email or phone number below.   

Finally, we look forward to seeing you in the fall.  Bring your family, friends or whoever to join in the fun!!   If you have 

any questions, please email juneaugolf2021@gmail.com or text 907-209-1638  

Sincerely, 

Lucas Turi 

Steve Burnett 

Nick Andrews 

Laura Beason 

John Bush 

 


